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I oppose  Oregon Senate Bill SB1186: This is unacceptable and an invasion of our 

rights and privacy.   

It ends the current requirement that police get a warrant before using a drone. From 

drones flying over protests to constantly monitoring over-policed communities, giving 

law enforcement free rein over use of drones is extremely dangerous. There are no 

apparent limits in the bill and no provisions for community oversight or consent.  


